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Northern Line Extension 

KENNINGTON PARK ACTIVITY NOTIFICATION                Aug – Oct 2018 

NLE Kennington Park  
  
Thank you for your patience whilst we continue with the Northern Line Extension (NLE) works near you.  
This is a note to update you on activity happening at the NLE Kennington Park site.  
 
What have been completed?  
As you might have noticed, the acoustic enclousure has now been completely dismantled at Kennington Park 
site and our teams have removed the first concrete slab that was forming the floor of the site. Thanks again 
for your patience whilst we completed this work.  See pictures below of site and shaft.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For the next two months, the teams will continue with excavation of the site to form the basement of the 
future Head House. You will see an increased number of lorries entering and leaving the site with excavated 
material.  
 
From October, the teams will commence with construction of the basement slab. Once this is complete,  
construction of the  main structure of the Head House with start, which will continue into next year.  
The works at Kennington station are progressing well and tunnelling works should be completed in mid – 
September. At this point, the Bank branch platforms will reopen and fit out and commissioning of the new 
passageways will commence.  
 
All above mentioned works will be carried out diligently and will be monitored to remain within agreed 
environmental limits. This activity is also being communicated to the Local Authority. 

  
Our core working hours for non-tunnelling activities are Mondays to Fridays 08:00 to 18:00 and 

Saturdays 08:00 to 13:00 with quiet maintenance allowed between 13:00 and 18:00 
Tunnelling works take place 24/7 

 
 If you have any queries, please contact us at nle@tfl.gov.uk 

Or call our 24/7 Helpline  

0343 222 2424 (Option 1) 
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